
FEDERATION NEWS 
Summer  2022 

Peter Pan & Cherry Trees Nursery Schools 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 
 
END OF TERM: Thursday 21st July 2022      (last day of school, NO TEA CLUB) 
 
New school year: Wednesday 7th September 2022 
   Full academic calendar is available on the school website. 

Highlights  
This year we have had some lovely events, celebrations and visitors 

to nursery school, including a visit from Ark Farm, our Physical Fun 

Day and The Queen’s Jubilee celebrations. At Cherry Trees some of 

the Year 6 children came in to read with the children, and the Police 

came to talk to us about people who help us.  

Here are some of the highlights: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

I would like to start by thanking you all 

for your support over the last year.   

It has been lovely to have been able to 

invite you all back into nursery to 

celebrate our festivals with the children, 

it makes such a difference to them when 

you come to support them. 

As the term comes to an end we say 

farewell and good luck to all the children 

who are leaving us to go to primary 

school in September, and also to those 

children who are transferring to other 

nurseries.  

We also say good-bye to Laura who 

leaves to have her baby, and to Sandra 

who is taking some time out from work. 

We also say goodbye to Babli and 

Megan.  

In September, Victoria will be the 

teacher at Peter Pan and Tracy will be 

the teacher at Cherry Trees.  We also 

welcome back Vicky, our teacher who is 

returning after maternity leave.  She will 

be working at Cherry Trees and Peter 

Pan and also with the Children’s Centres.   
 

If you would like some ideas for free or 

low cost activities do over the summer 

holidays make sure you download the 

‘50 Things to do’ app.  It is available 

from the App Store or Google Store.   
 

Apple store https://apple.co/2BLNwJh 
 

Google play store https://bit.ly/3gCVsLw 

 

You can scan this code to 

get access to: 

 

 

You can also access the Children’s 

Centres over the summer and can find 

their timetable at  www.ecpbedford.org  

 

It just remains for me to wish you all a 

lovely summer break and we will see you  

in September. 

 

 

Julie Smith  

Executive   

Head Teacher  
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